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Note:  Next week (weather pending) will be our last week with our current traffic control. Starting June 
1, Highway 38 will be completely closed to traffic from the North side of South Street to the South side 
of 3rd Street. There will be another detour route utilizing Lemon Street to bypass construction. There will 
be more information on the detour, as well as access to businesses affected by the closure on next 
week’s update.  
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Culvert Extension (left) 

Crews have started installing new culvert pipe 
underneath HWY 38 to extend the culvert further 
West. This will allow us to extend the embankment to 
build the recreational trail. The recreational trail will 
be constructed up the length of the project. Work on 
this will continue over the next couple of weeks. 

Storm Sewer Installation (right) 

This week the contractor tied in 42” storm 
sewer that was laid last week to some existing 
pipe laid on a previous project. Crews also 
started laying a 42” pipe run heading North 
towards our next road closure (see note for 
more information on the next road closure). 
This upgraded pipe size will help take water 
quickly and efficiently from large rain events.  


